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Dear Board of Supervisors,
I urge you to continue to support and require masks and social distancing.  It is so
important to open our businesses again, and the science and projections all confirm
that masks and distancing are a sure way to prevent a surge in cases when people
are again out and about.  We can have both safety and business.  That should be
everyone's priority.

I thank you, and as a person with an auto-immune condition, I am even more grateful
for those who are respecting others' needs too.

Sincerely,
Kathy Windrem
Kelseyville
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